
 

Town of Chilmark 
Community Meeting #3 

PROVIDE YOUR INPUT INTO HOUSING DEVELOPMENT PLANS FOR 
THE TOWN-OWNED PEAKED HILL PASTURES SITE! 

This is the third planned community meeting to be held by the 
Chilmark Planning Board to obtain resident input on housing 

development strategies for this important property.   
Consultant Karen Sunnarborg will help facilitate  

the discussion on Monday, September 20th at 6:00 p.m. 
 
Join this Zoom Interactive Webinar at:  https://zoom.us/j/97551539655 
If you can’t attend the meeting, it will be recorded and posted, along with recordings of the 
previous 2 sessions, on the Town’s website at https://www.chilmarkma.gov/planning-
board/pages/peaked-hill-pastures.  You can also send input to the following link: 
https://www.chilmarkma.gov/user/1251/contact 
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